
CITY OF FERNDALE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR 

Architectural Design, Park Planning, and Construction Services 

 

The City of Ferndale is seeking Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from professional architectural, 

landscape/park design and engineering firms with experience providing plans, specifications, 

engineering, and construction services for the Pioneer Park Stage Project. 

 

Pioneer Park is one of the City’s premier parks and hosts a variety of recreational and cultural 

events. The city desires to construct a new stage that will complement the park aesthetic, 

provide necessary space and features for the park’s needs, and enhance the park user 

experience. 

 

A copy of the document that lists the requirements for submission of this RFQ may be obtained 

from the City’s website at https://www.cityofferndale.org/public-works-department/capital-

projects/pioneer-park-stage/ 

 

Submit SOQs electronically to kevinrenz@cityofferndale.org no later than 5:00pm, January 

12th, 2023. All submittals shall be clearly titled: “STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS – 

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES PIONEER PARK STAGE.”  
 

Questions regarding this RFQ should be directed to Kevin Renz, Public Works Director, at 

kevinrenz@cityofferndale.org or 360-685-2376. 

 

The City of Ferndale is committed to providing equal opportunities to State of Washington 

certified Minority, Disadvantaged and Women’s Business Enterprises in contracting 

activities. (Section 4 of Chapter 56, Laws of 1975, 1st Ex. Sess. State of Washington.) 
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